
GCCHA/NRCHA Summer Show 

June 27 & 28, 2020 

Covid –19  

Statement & Recommendations 

 

We are excited to get back in the Show pen and 

we remind you that the health and safety of the 

cow horse members, family and friends is the 

top priority of GCCHA. We respectfully ask that 

if you have a fever, shortness of breath or a 

cough - please stay safely at home. We will be 

updating you on signing up for classes, but 

would prefer it be done online thus decreasing 

the traffic at the show office. You may wear 

masks at your own discretion. We strongly en-

courage social distancing which is minimally 6 

feet apart in all areas surrounding the show. 

Please minimize hand to hand contact.  The  

Association will have hand sanitizer at various 

locations at the show.  We strongly encourage 

every individual to wash their hands frequently.  

We are excited to see everyone and get back 
showing our GREAT COW HORSES!!! 

www.gulfcoastcowhorse.com 


